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Please do not support this bill.  We must find ways to support those who are 

terminally ill, not speed up the process and take away their best decision making tool, 

time.  48 hours and administered by other than a dr does not show compassion and 

support for the terminally ill.  It confirms that they are a burden and "let's get this over 

with".   

 

Sincerely, Diane Noble 


